
Proposal for Property Tax Millage 
Reduction in Ross County

Join us in shaping a brighter future for Ross County through collaborative 
action and informed decision-making.



Impact of Property Tax Increase on Ross County

Affordability of Homes

The most recent triennial 

update on property 

valuations has put significant 

strain on the affordability of 

homes and taxes for Ross 

County residents, affecting 

the housing market and 

potential homeowners.

Household Budgets

Residents are experiencing a 

strain on their household 

budgets due to the impact of 

the current property tax 

increases, limiting their 

ability to allocate funds for 

essential expenses and 

savings.

Local Business/Infrastructure

The current millage rate has 

resulted in limited funds 

available for local 

businesses and 

infrastructure development, 

impacting economic growth 

and community 

development.



Challenge 1 Challenge 2Funding Source Projected Amount Details

Medicaid Sales Tax Revenue $1,335,279 State funds provided as a transition 
that have remained untouched since 
2018

2024 Sales Tax Projection $332,478 Above budgeted revenue

2024 Interest Income Projection $952,638 Above budgeted revenue

Suspend 2025 Transfer to Park 
District

$285,000 Park District has its own levy and 
$688K Carryover

Trim carryover to 50% $800,000 Cut $18.4 carryover to $17.6 for 
operating cushion

Funding the proposed Millage Reduction












